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Help People Affected by the California Wildfires in 2025

American Red Cross disaster worker Jill Sperling is helping southern California residents fleeing from
the massive and fast-moving wildfires that have destroyed homes and neighborhoods of all kinds at the
Wesiwood Recreation Center in Los Angeles.

Red Crossers from across the country have come together to provide much-
needed support and relief. The Red Cross is focused on making sure everyone
has a safe place to stay, and no one faces this heartbreaking crisis alone. We
are working tirelessly on the ground along with our partners to provide safe
shelter, food, emotional support and other critical services to those in need. In
shelters, disaster health volunteers are caring for minor injuries and replacing
things like eyeglasses and medications while mental health volunteers are

providing comfort to those affected.

Families affected by the 2025 California Wildfires urgently need
support. Help the American Red Cross provide meals and
shelter to these families.

Donate today to the 2025 California Wildfires by going
to REDCROSS.ORG or calling 1-800-RED CROSS.
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